
  

SY. 26 Families Communication  

August 24, 

2025  

Dear Roscoe Nix Families,  

Thank you to everyone who joined us on Friday for our New Parent Orientation and Meet & 

Greet with Teachers. It was a wonderful turnout, and we are so excited to welcome our Rockets 

back to school!  

Tomorrow, Monday, August 25, we begin our Kindergarten Transition Day. We know our 

students are eager to return, and we are ready to kick off a fantastic year together.  

Important Dates  

●​ August 25: First day for kindergarten only students (Transition Day)  

●​ August 26: First day for 1st and 2nd grade students  

●​ September 1: Holiday  

●​ September 2: First day for students in CAPP  

●​ September 2: First day for half of the Pre-K class  

●​ September 9 at 6:30 p.m.: Back to School Night  

●​ November 24–25: Parent-Teacher Conferences  

Updates & Reminders  

●​ School Hours: Classes begin at 9:00 a.m. sharp. Students who wish to have breakfast 

should arrive before 9:00 a.m. Doors open at 8:40 a.m.  

●​ Dismissal: Begins at 3:25 p.m. this year.  

●​ Colored Tags: Please make sure your child comes home tomorrow with a colored 

tag. Do not remove it, this visual system (red, blue, purple, orange, green) helps us 

identify bus riders and car/walker pickups (white tags).  

●​ Name Tags: For the first days of school, please ensure your child wears a name tag 

with their official first and last name (no nicknames), as some students may not yet 

be able to clearly state their full name.  

●​ Buses: Expect some delays during the first days as bus drivers adjust to routes. It is 

important for students to ride the bus from the very first day.  

●​ Transportation Changes: Please communicate any changes in dismissal plans to the 

main office and the teacher with enough notice. This year there is no gray bus, it has 

been combined with the previous orange one.   

●​ Communication: ParentSquare will be our primary communication platform. For 

now, we will also send duplicate messages through Remind and will also update our 



website on a weekly basis. Please make sure you also have access to ParentVUE for 

student information and resources. If you need help setting up your account, we are 

happy to support you.  

I am very optimistic and excited about this new year and cannot wait to welcome our Rockets 

starting tomorrow.  

Warm regards,  

 ​
Julian Pineda ​
Principal, Roscoe Nix Elementary School  

  

 


